September 2nd, 1988

Virse We Gillespie
610 N. Pégninsular
NEW SMYRNA BEACH, Flo 32069

Thank you for your letter of August 24th.

IMirst of all my deep sympathy for the passing-
away of your step~father. It was a very bad luck
that it happened at the moment you were ready to
vigit more greek islands.

Cur cruize finished very well. VWe had an
absolutely flat sea from Corfou to lMessina what
very seldom happens and we were very lucky because
the Jjourney lasted about 24 hours.

I am staying in Mongofre until the end of
October and then I will £y to America to visit
everybodye

If I have time to stop in lNew Smyrna, I
hope you will take me fishing.

Happy to know that Catherine and X are all
I‘igh'b °

Jacqueline Jjoins me in the sorrow for your
sadness.

Regards to Bill and love to you both.
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